
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

IMPACT AAPI would like to take this opportunity to say  
“THANK YOU” 

for your participation in our online survey (Noel-Levitz)  
and to connect you to over 15 of our campus support service programs, student clubs,  
and community organizations to help foster your academic success while at De Anza 

College!  
 

We cordially invite you to our  
Open House Luncheon 
Tuesday, November 17th 

Fireside Room, Campus Center 
11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

 
*Enter raffle for a chance to win an iPOD!* 

 
This Open House social is a part of the IMPACT AAPI project at De Anza College  

that aims to support academic achievement targeting  
Asian American and Pacific Islander students.   

 
Please RSVP here by Wednesday, November 11th:  

 
 

For more information regarding this event,  
please contact our IMPACT AAPI Counselors:  

Randy Claros, Counselor: clarosrandy@deanza.edu or (408) 864-5418 
Jue Thao, Counselor: thaojue@deanza.edu or (408) 864-8514 
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